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Press Release 

 

 President of Turkmenistan H.E Serdar Berdimuhamedov conveyed his 

warm greetings to Hon’ble President Smt. Droupadi Murmu & Hon’ble 

PM Narendra Modi of India on occasion of New Year 2024. 

 

 Photos of the greetings are attached: 

 

https://www.instagram.com/narendramodi/


 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


